
Animal Vaccination/Licensing Clinic
Saturday June 4, 2022 
Santaquin Fire Station
10am-12pm
For pricing and pre-registration, visit
https://www.suvas.org/licensing. Pre-registration must
be completed by 5 pm Sunday, June 3rd. Walk-ins still
welcome. If you have any questions, please contact
Carrie with the South Utah Valley Animal Shelter at
801-851-4088.

like to keep, make sure to remove them by the day
before.
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Meeting Schedule
06/07 City Council Work Meeting 5:30 pm
06/07 City Council Regular Meeting 7:00 pm
06/14 Development Review Committee 10:00 am  
06/14 Planning Commission Meeting 7:00 pm
06/21 City Council Work Meeting 5:30 pm
06/21 City Council Regular Meeting 7:00 pm
06/28 Development Review Committee 10:00 am
06/28 Planning Commission Meeting 7:00 pm
07/05 City Council Work Meeting 5:30 pm
07/05 City Council Regular Meeting 7:00 pm

Santaquin City public meetings are
streamed LIVE on YouTube at:

https://bit.ly/2P7ICfQ

Santaquin City public meeting agendas are posted on
our website and on Facebook:

https://www.santaquin.org/meetings
https://www.facebook.com/santaquincitygovernment

Public works will be cleaning off the
graves at the cemetery on Tuesday,
June 7th.  If you have any items that
you have placed there that you would 

Post Memorial Day Cemetery Clean Up 

The CENTRAL UTAH WATER CONSERVANCY DISTRICT offers free online classes with a variety of topics. Follow
the link to see a list of classes and to register. https://www.cuwcd.com/classes.html

https://www.suvas.org/licensing
http://bit.ly/2P7ICfQ
https://www.santaquin.org/meetings
https://www.facebook.com/santaquincitygovernment
https://www.cuwcd.com/classes.html#gsc.tab=0
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There is a hidden turtle like the one on the
right in this issue of the newsletter.  If you
spot it, email: kmortensen@santaquin.org or
bshupe@santaquin.org with the location and  

Hidden Picture Contest

Employee of the Month

Kimberly Valasquez is April's
'What Do You Love About
Santaquin?' Photo Contest
winner with this beautiful photo
of the Theodore Ahlin pond.
Congratulations Kimberly!  You
can find instructions for
entering here:

Water Meter Access
Please do not cover water meters with dirt,
rocks, any other type of landscaping material,
debris or vehicles/trailers.  Meters need to be
unobstructed at all times so that Public Works
has access to them.

Photo Contest WinnerPressurized Irrigation to Entire CityPressurized Irrigation to Entire City
With the completion of the new PI water tank,
Summit Ridge will now have secondary water
in the irrigation system. This means that the
water running through the sprinkling systems
is NOT potable, not drinkable. It includes water
from the city’s Water Reclamation Facility
(along with other sources) which has
processed and reused more than two billion
gallons of water thus far for our residents. It is
highly recommended that water filters be
installed on all sprinkling systems. To learn
more about these filters and their ease of use,
refer to this video
https://www.youtube.com/watch?
v=nk5zGbwDzSM&t=29s  A second video
shows the ease of cleaning one of these
filters after installation.
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTzZT_y
W2H2Hd-58M2_ddSw

 Last fall, Braden was driving down 100 North on his day off and noticed
water in the road. After investigating, he found a broken pipe in a sprinkler
system. Not only was the water running down the street, but it had also
started filling up the window well at the resident’s home. Braden immediately
turned the water off averting flooding into the resident’s home. Braden then
called his boss, and they were able to get in touch with the homeowner. She
was very grateful for Braden noticing an issue and taking care of it. It goes 

Braden has worked for the city for about one and a half years and has been
a great benefit to our public works department and to Santaquin City. He has
picked up on the meter reading system and is constantly learning new skills
that will help the department and our city in the future. 

Braden is married to his sweetheart Lauren, and they have three children. He was born and raised in
Santaquin and they’ve recently purchased their third home here in Santaquin. His extended family still lives
in town, and he loves being close to them. 

A big thank you is extended to Braden for his service to Santaquin City and the residents of this community.
He is a great example of a dedicated employee and deserving of this recognition. 

https://www.santaquin.org/community/page/photo
-contest

back to what has always been encouraged in the public works department; if an employee is in town, they
are working, no matter if it is their day off or not.  When asked what Braden likes about his job, he said, “It is
helping people with whatever they need with their meters and connections.” It is evident that Braden does
love helping our citizens.

The Utah Food Bank will provide free summer
meals for youth up to age 18 Monday through
Friday (no service on 7/4 and 7/25) from May 31-
August 12 between 10:30 am and 11:30 am at
Santaquin Centennial Park, 300 W 100 S.  Meals
must be eaten on site. No registration required.

Free Summer Meals

your contact information by 6/30/2022 to be entered
in a random drawing for a fun prize.  Congratulations
to Jacob and Katie Brooks for winning April's Hidden
Picture Contest!

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nk5zGbwDzSM&t=29s
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCTzZT_yW2H2Hd-58M2_ddSw


 

Public Hearing: On June 7th, 2022, at 7pm, Santaquin City will be holding a 
public hearing on its proposed FY2022-23 Budget and the Inter-Fund 
Transfers found therein. I invite you to participate and let your voice be 
heard. To review the Tentative FY2022-23 Budget in detail, please go to 
www.santaquin.org. Please feel free to visit with me or our Finance Director, 
Shannon Hoffman, if you have any questions or want to learn more. 

General Fund Transfers In: Transfer From:

Fund Acct No Amount Fund Acct No Amount

General Fund 10-39-909 300,000$         P. Irrigation Fund (19.8%  of Enterprise Fund) 54-40-790 300,000$         

General Fund 10-39-910 650,000$         Water Fund (27.5 %  of Enterprise Fund) 51-40-900 650,000$         

General Fund 10-39-911 650,000$         Sewer Fund (25 .5 %  of Enterprise Fund) 52-40-830 650,000$         

Total GF Transfer In 1,600,000$    Total Transfer Out: 1,600,000$    

General Fund Transfers Out: Transfer To:

Fund Acct No Amount Fund Acct No Amount

General Fund 10-90-200 53,000$          CS-Sports Fund 61-39-100 53,000$          

General Fund 10-90-205 8,300$            CS-Royalty Fund 64-39-100 8,300$            

General Fund 10-90-300 15,200$          CS-Chieftain Museum 63-39-100 15,200$          

General Fund 10-90-400 115,000$         CS-Library Fund 72-39-410 115,000$         

General Fund 10-90-500 50,000$          CS-Seniors Fund 75-39-100 50,000$          

General Fund 10-90-510 200,000$         CS-Administration Fund 67-39-100 200,000$         

General Fund 10-90-520 69,000$          CS-Classes 68-39-100 69,000$          

General Fund 10-90-550 120,000$         Computer Capital Fund 49-39-100 120,000$         

General Fund 10-90-600 607,500$         Capital Projects 41-39-100 607,500$         

General Fund 10-90-700 450,000$         Capital Vehicles & Equipment 42-39-100 450,000$         

General Fund 10-90-800 100,000$         Santaquin Events 62-39-100 100,000$         

General Fund 10-90-860 525,000$         Fire Department Fund 73-39-100 525,000$         

General Fund 10-90-870 448,000$         Road Capital Project Fund 45-39-100 448,000$         

General Fund 10-90-880 50,000$          Santaquin CDA Fund Separate Entity 50,000$          

General Fund 10-90-884 185,546$         Local Building Authority Separate Entity 185,546$         

Total GF Transfer Out: 2,996,546$    Total Transfers In: 2,996,546$    

Other Fund Transfers Out: Other Fund Transfers In:
Storm Drainage Fund 50-40-902 315,000$         Capital Project Fund 41-39-322 315,000$         

Water Fund 51-40-910 75,000$          Computer Capital Fund 43-39-110 75,000$          

Sewer Fund 52-40-905 75,000$          Computer Capital Fund 43-39-120 75,000$          

Pressurized Irrigation Fund 54-40-905 75,000$          Computer Capital Fund 43-39-130 75,000$          

Water Fund 51-40-901 99,528$          PW Capital Fund 44-39-110 99,528$          

Sewer Fund 52-40-901 97,536$          PW Capital Fund 44-39-120 97,536$          

Pressurized Irrigation Fund 54-40-901 92,304$          PW Capital Fund 44-39-130 92,304$          

Transportation Impact Fee Fund 59-40-900 384,300$         Roads Capital Project Fund 45-39-141 384,300$         

PW Capital Fund 44-40-740 31,008$          Capital Vehicles Fund 44-40-740 31,008$          

Pressurized Irrigation Fund 54-40-253 45,000$          Santaquin Water District Separate Entity 45,000$          

Water Fund 51-40-917 200,000$         Capital Vehicles Fund 42-39-103 200,000$         

Sewer Fund 52-40-920 200,000$         Capital Vehicles Fund 42-39-104 200,000$         

Pressurized Irrigation Fund 54-40-NEW 100,000$         Capital Vehicles Fund 42-39-105 100,000$         

Total Other Transfers From: 1,789,676$    Total Other Transfers In: 1,789,676$    

Santaquin City
2022-2023 Tentative Budget Transfers



For months we have worked with bringing and inviting new businesses to our
city.  This is a slow process and we, as your city representatives, continue
to work to encourage and help businesses to locate here and become a part
of Santaquin.  I encourage you to shop local, meet with and get to know our
local businesses, and to find ways to support them and strengthen their
endeavors.  With them, we will be successful and we will all benefit from and
enjoy their hard labor to supply us with their products or services.  Thank you
to all those businesses who make our lives better.  We look forward to many
new businesses becoming part of Santaquin.

Greetings from the Mayor's desk,

June is upon us and summer activities are now starting to happen.
For many it will be a vacation, camping trips or activities near home.  I
hope we all have the chance to do those things we have planned.

At the conclusion of each summer is our Santaquin Orchard Days.  As
we prepare for that,  we have so many good things ahead.  We are
looking forward to the completion of the Harvest View Park Phase Two

near the south interchange with new pickle ball courts, a new parking area, a new restroom and
concessions building.  These new park amenities will be a great addition to all our facilities we are
utilizing for recreation in the community.  

On May 17, we were able to take part in the
groundbreaking and welcoming the expansion of the new
Murdock Ford to the south interchange.  This new facility
will give a brand-new view of Santaquin from travelers
arriving from the south and those that travel that
roadway each day.  The look of the facility and knowing
they are including so many service bays is exciting to see
their desire to have a successful business. With Murdock 

Mayor Daniel M. Olson

Ford as an anchor, we look forward to even more business growth at the south interchange and
how this can improve our city. 



JUNE EVENT CALENDAR 




PASSPORT TO SUMMER




COMMUNITY SERVICES

D E P A R TM EN T

Summer Passport
Passports can be picked up at the Santaquin City office,

Santaquin Library, Chamber of Commerce office and

Santaquin Recreation building. The passport will have a

list of fun activities for youth to participate in. Parents and

families need to take pictures of youth doing the activities

and bring the picture and the passport to the sponsoring

business to collect their stamp. We will have an  End of

Summer Passport Party with some prizes for participants. 

Family Fitness 5K & 1 Mile Walk/Run:
Register at santaquin.activityreg.com

Movie in the Park: Luca @ Orchard Cove Park (750 N 280 W) 
Movie will start at dusk.



June

4th



June
10th



June
13th



June
20th



June
27th

Hometown Market & The Sounds of Santaquin: 23rd Army Band
5:00 to 8:30pm 




GROUP FITNESS

Ages: All youth 
Fee: FREE 
(Some passport activities may require you to purchase a ticket or pay a fee) 

Session: May 30, 2022 - August 11, 2022  

Deep Stretch: Wednesday at 8:15 PM
ReFit: Tuesday & Thursday at 8:15 PM
Strong Nation: Wednesday & Friday at 9:00 AM
SURGE FIT: Wednesday at 5:30 AM
High Fitness: Monday at 9:00 AM & Saturday at 7:45 AM
Yoga: Monday at 7:30 PM
Tabata HIIT: Tuesday & Thursday at 5:30 AM
Low Impact: Monday, Wednesday & Friday at 7:45 AM
Zumba, Zumba Strength: Tuesday & Thursday at 9:00 AM
Group Fitness Passes
Drop in Class Fee: $3
10 Punch Pass: $25 or 20 Punch Pass: $45
Unlimited Monthly Pass: $22/month
Auto Bill Unlimited Monthly Classes: $20/month
For more information go to santaquin.activityreg.com 

Hometown Market & The Sounds of Santaquin: Steven Halliday
5:00 to 8:30pm 

Hometown Market & The Sounds of Santaquin: EJ Michels
5:00 to 8:30pm 

SANTAQUIN


HISTORIC


PRESERVATION


COMMITTEE




Santaquin Historic Preservation

Committee presents…
History of Santaquin 
Founder Benjamin F Johnson (1865)
by Damon Bahr
www.santaquin.org/museum 

https://www.santaquin.org/museum





ORCHARD DAYS INFORMATION

RECREATION

SUMMER CAMPS







LIBRARY

Let's "Stirrup" Some Fun in 2022!
July 30th to August 6th, 2022

Santaquin Library Programs:
Magic Tree House Book Club 
Story Time
Teen Book Club 
Adult Book Club 

Contact Information:
Email: library@santaquin.org 
Call: 801-754-3030
Follow us on 
Facebook & Instagram
@Santaquin Library

Hours:
Monday - Thursday 12:00 to 7:45 pm
Friday 12:00 to 4:45 pm
Saturday 10:00 am to 1:45 pm
Closed Sunday and legal holidays

Art/ Summer in the Park - Combo

Youth Adventure "Active Sport" Camp

Youth Adventure "Outdoors Unplugged" Camp

Teen Adventure Camp

Tumbling, Parkour, & Cheer Try It Camps

Drama Camp

Challenger Soccer Camp 

For more information and registration visit

santaquin.activityreg.com

New! Pickleball Tournament 
Rodeo Tickets
Horseshoe Tournament 
Cornhole Tournament 
3x3 Basketball
Parade
Callaway Home Run Derby
Quilt Show
Art Show
Pickleball Tournament 
Orchard Days 5k

On June 13th registration will be available for the

following: 

For Car Show contact Weyland Pruitt 435-494-578
Registration is already open for the 
Little Buck-A-Roo Rodeo

To register go to santaquin.activityreg.com 
Click on "Register for Activities" 


